
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER May 19th, 2023 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Family, 

We are down to only 22 days of school left.  We are 100 

percent done with state testing WOO HOO!!! 

I also wanted to say THANK YOU to Mrs. Toy and all the 

Junior Aviator staff members that went camping this 

week.  As always, Mrs. Toy put together a phenomenal trip 

where our Junior Aviators had an amazing time!!!  I truly 

appreciate each of each of our staff member who attend 

the trip for spending three days away from home for our 

students.  I know all the rearranging that needs to be done 

at home with taking care of others, missing time at their 

second jobs, and getting kids to different activities/

games.  Also, thank you to the teachers/counselors, paras, 

and other staff members that we’re back at school picking 

up all new classes or extra classes and jumping in to help 

out to make sure our school ran smoothly with so many 

teachers volunteering for camp.  We have a phenomenal 

staff that truly cares about kids.  I realized every day how 

lucky I am to be working with each of them.   

Have a great weekend, and please make sure to check out 

the important upcoming dates on the left.  -Mr. Mastro 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

5/22 - 5/24: Spring Book Fair 

5/24: Junior Aviator Night 

5/26: No School 

5/29: No School (Memorial Day Observed) 

5//30: No School 

6/1: Field Day 

6/1: 8th Grade Formal 

6/2: Field Day Raindate 

6/5: Elementary Move Up Day 

6/7 - 6/9: 8th Grade DC Trip 

 
 


